
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS25646

This proposal would allow the Division of Building Safety to self-certify inspectors without having to pay an
outside agency to do so. Inspectors are already required to be licensed as a journeyman or master electrician,
and as such maintain continuing education (CEUs) to keep their journeyman or master electrician licenses.
The organizations currently providing the inspector certification do not require anything of the inspector in
addition to that, but do require the payment of a fee.

FISCAL NOTE
There is no fiscal impact to the state General Fund, and the impact to the electrical dedicated fund is expected
to be positive, as it will save DBS money in not having to pay an outside provider.

Contact:
Warren Wing
Division of Building Safety
(208) 899-6868

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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